
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
9th October 2018 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 

School closed Friday 26th October 2018 
 
A reminder that Friday 26th October 2018 is an Inset Day and the school will be closed to all 
students. 
 
School reopens after the half term break on Monday 5th November 2018. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 

 
 
 
Mr K McEvoy 
Principal 

 


